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SUMMER 2023     www.sunsethog.com 

SUNSET CHAPTER HOG #1814 
 

S W I N E L I N E 
 

 

July 

15th – Paradise Anniversary Ride 

19th – Mid-week lunch in Netarts 

21st to 24th – Lolo Pass Overnight Ride 

22nd – Paradise Mystery Ride 

29th – Wheatland Ferry Ride 

30th – Chapter Picnic Ride 

 

August  

5th – Misty Mountain Ride 

12th – Bull Run – Gorge to Parkdale Ride 

16th – Mid-week Garibaldi Lunch Ride 

23rd – Mid-week Lunch Ride 

25th to 28th – Cascade Leavenworth 

                     Overnight Ride 

26th – Paradise Mystery Ride 

 

 

Upcoming Chapter Rides 
The Director’s Message for this newsletter is to have a safe, fun summer of riding!!  And with 
that, here are some great upcoming rides the Chapter has planned for members. 

 
 

September 

3rd – Lost Vader 

6th – New port Chowder Run 

8th to 11th – Vancouver, BC Overnight Ride 

13th – Ride 47 

16th to 17th – Fossil / Shaniko Ride 

24th – Mt St. Helens Ride 

29th to Oct 2nd – Eastern Oregon Overnight  

30th – Paradise Mystery Ride 

 

October 

7th – Veteran’s Home Ride 

14th – Donuts & Cider Ride 

18th Halloween Ride 

As always check the Chapter calendar 
for more information, additional rides, 
and updates – sunsethog.com 
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  My name is Angie Hannan. I joined the 
Sunset Chapter with my husband when 
he bought his first Harley in 2020, I 
purchased my Tri-Glide Ultra in 2022. I 
love it!  I was riding for several years in 
Texas (fair weather rider, that I am) then 
did not ride again until about 20 years 
after I moved here to Oregon.  

  Some of our favorite activities are 
seeing different places and traveling in 
our motorhome. Each year we have a 
group of friends that we travel with out 
of country, next year our goal is touring 
Scotland castles.   

Together we have 6 kids, 1 horse and 2 
dogs and 7 grandchildren all of which 
keep us very occupied. I look forward to 
getting to know each of the chapter 
members as your secretary.  

JANUARY   -POLAR BEAR RUN  

MAY – STONEHENGE RIDE 

JUNE – PELTON DAM RIDE 

 

 

Sunset Chapter 

New Secretary 

Angie Hannan 
 

James has been riding since 1990. His 
first bike was a Honda CB650. His first 
Harley-Davidson was a ’98 Road King 
Classic. He currently rides a 2017 CVO 
Limited he purchased during the COVID 
lockdown. In May 2020, he donned a P95 
respirator and flew to Denver, Colorado 
to pick up his new bike at Avalanche 
Harley-Davidson. The return trip was 
1500 miles through snow covered 
mountains, driving rain and blistering 
sun. James met Amy July 10th, 2020 
when she found him on Match.com and 
asked him for a ride on his motorcycle. It 
was love at first sight and now they are 
inseparable. She is very happy to ride on 
the back of the CVO, taking pictures for 
the chapter.  

James and Amy joined the chapter in 
2021 and instantly became part of the 
family. James became a Road Captain 
that same year while Amy was given a 
Road Name within a few months. It can 
be challenging to quiet down a room full 
of bikers, but you could hear a pin drop 
the first time she let out a whistle that 
nearly shattered glass.  

James and Amy started the year off with 
the Polar Bear ride on January first. They 
are looking forward to their next multi-
day road trip (hopefully to Sturgis). Their 
motto is “It’s not the destination, it’s the 
journey”.  

 

Meet Our Chapter 

Photographers 

Amy Maxwell & 

James Hanson 

Meet & Mingle at Murryhill Tap House 
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Getting ready to Escape to 
Pacific City Ride. 

 

 
New mileage rockers in June 

Firecracker 250 Ride make a stop in Astoria to 
refuel. 

 

Bread Bowl Ride – on their way to Bay City 

Grist Mill Ride 
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 Upcoming EVENTS 
JULY 

  11th – Chapter Meeting @ Beaverton Elks – 6:00pm Dinner &  
Meeting at 7:00pm 
 

  16th – Road Captains Rodeo @ Banks High School – 10:00am 

  19th – July Meet & Mingle @ Eagle’s Nest Public House – 5:30 Chapter Appetizers/ 
    6:00 Dinner 
 

  31st – Chapter Picnic, 16817 S Kraeft Rd, Oregon City, OR 97045  
 @ Noon 

AUGUST 

  8th – Chapter Meeting @ Beaverton Elks – 6:00pm Dinner &  
Meeting at 7:00pm 

 
24th – Meet & Mingle @ 60’s Café & Diner – 5:30pm Chapter Appetizers /  

6:00 Dinner 
SEPTEMBER 

12th - Chapter Meeting @ Beaverton Elks – 6:00pm Dinner &  
Meeting at 7:00pm 
Please check the website calendar often for more information and added events @ 
sunesthog.com 

Ride 365 - Chapter Top 20 as of July 5th  

1)Michael M – 10,918    11) Scott M – 5,702 

2) Mike C – 9,606    12) Jennifer W – 5,687 

3) Gregory J – 9,017    13) Jess G – 5,032 

4) Mike W – 9,005    14) Charles Q – 4,986 

5) Greg S – 7,814    15) Paul M – 4,641 

6) Jack G – 7,049     16) Cherrie A – 4,418 

7) Raymond M – 6,872   17) Gina G – 4,418 

8) Debra M – 6,872    18) Lance K – 4,399 

9) Thomas D – 6,322    19) Valerie M – 4,214 

10) Gerardo A – 5,710   20) Lee M – 4,102 
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Sgt. Steve Watts Veterans Foundation 
News Update 

As many of you know, the SGT Watts Veterans Foundation was 
founded under the simple premise of good friends, honoring the memory 
of our very special friend, SGT Steve Watts.  Steve was a humble man, 
a helpful man, an avid motorcycle enthusiast and a decorated Veteran of 
the United States Army.   
 
Steve cared deeply for his friends, fellow riders, and veterans!  It is with 
this passion; the Foundation was formed in service and support of fellow 
Veterans in need.    As we announced in a recent HOG Chapter Meeting, 
we are proud to introduce you to our new website where you can learn 
more about the Foundation, and the services and support we offer to the 
veteran’s community.  
  
https://www.sgtwattsveteransfoundation.org 
 
The website was created with the help and sponsorship from our friends 
at Endurium, drivers of business transformation.  Please take a moment 
to view the website and read more about Steve.  As you will see on the 
website, individuals may contribute through monetary donations, or they 
may contribute by simply purchasing a raffle ticket, which gives them the 
opportunity to win a 2022 Harley Davidson Motorcycle during our annual 
motorcycle raffle on August 26, 2023. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support and if you haven’t purchased 
your 2023 motorcycle raffle ticket, now is the time and you can do so 
from the convenience of your personal computing device.   
 

Please join us In Service and Support of our Veterans. Never 
give up, never forget, and never leave any veteran behind! 

 

Strawberry Shortcake Ride….one of the yummiest rides of the season! 
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